Highland Presbyterian Church

Survey on Options for our Next Installed Associate Pastor

Thank you for participating in this survey! The session seeks the wisdom of the Highland community to advise them on the best option for the next installed Associate Pastor for Mission and Discipleship and where Transitional Associate Pastor Matt Drumheller fits into those next steps. Most of our congregation will be taking this survey during the congregational meeting after worship on Sept. 28th. The session is also giving the opportunity for those who cannot be at the meeting to participate in the survey.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, you may print out this survey, fill it out and return to the church office by 12pm on Sept. 30th. You can also fill out an online survey that will open at 12pm on Sept. 28th and close at 12pm Sept. 30th. The link for the online survey will be sent via email to the congregation and will also be posted on the church website.

Please choose ONE of the following:	
	I believe that Pastor Matt should become our next installed Associate Pastor for Mission and Discipleship
	I believe that Highland should conduct an open search for our next Associate Pastor for Mission and Discipleship and that Pastor Matt should be invited to apply for that position
	I believe that God is calling Highland and Pastor Matt into different futures and we should conduct an open search.
For your survey to be considered, please check the following box.	
	I certify that this is my only submission of this survey